
 
 

Warsaw Elementary School 
220 Underwood 

Warsaw, Illinois 62379 
(217) 256-4614 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 

Food for Thoughts of Hancock County will be partnering with the Warsaw community and the Warsaw 
School District to provide weekend food packages to children in need.  Food for Thoughts of Hancock 
County strives to reverse the effects of childhood hunger by providing mentoring and nutritional 
support to those in our community.   
 
The program will work on an opt –in basis.  IF you are interested in having your child/Children 
participate, please return the attached form to school.  Warsaw Schools will distribute the food 
packages on a weekly basis and your participation will be managed by your child’s school office.  Your 
information will not be shared outside of the school. 
 
If you have any questions, or would like more information please do not hesitate to contact the 
Elementary office.  We appreciate the opportunity to partner with Food for Thoughts of Hancock County 
and hope that this program can be beneficial to our students. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Bill Knowles,  
Elementary Principal, M-V Liaison   
 
 
 
_____     I am interested in the Food for Thoughts Program and would like my child to receive weekend 
                food packages.  
 
                Parent Name(s):_____________________________________________________ 
 
  
  Student Name(s):_____________________________________________________ 


